
SETA 67 Grapevine Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
May 15, 2014 
 
 
This was an unusual meeting due to low attendance. 
 
Sarah H. from District 52 was interested in learning more about the Grapevine and possibility of stepping up for District 
Grapevine Chair. She was the only person at the meeting so we had a one on one discussion about our “meeting in 
print”, Grapevine Rep responsibilities, website, Committee function, etc. for about 40 minutes and she left. 
 
Judy M., Grapevine Chair for District 81, arrived later and apologized for getting lost. She brought Martha P., from Texas 
City "518" Group who is their new Grapevine Rep. Again, we went over the duties and responsibilities of a GvR to inform 
and encourage others to utilize our “meeting in print” as a great recovery tool.  
 
The meeting was closed at 9:30 with the Lord’s Prayer. 
 
NOTE: Sarah from D‐52 decided to serve as her District Chair. She called me asking if we could meet for coffee and help 
her understand more how she could better serve her District. We met for an hour on Sunday, July 6, at the Heights Grp. 
 
 


